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Fredrikson & Byron attorney Christopher D. Pham was welcomed as a member of
the board of trustees of Mitchell Hamline School of Law. Pham assumes his role as
trustee July 1, 2018.

Pham represents clients in cases involving securities and financial fraud, shareholder
derivative and class actions, special litigation committee investigations, merger and
acquisition litigation, investor-broker firm disputes, contractual disputes, partnership
and shareholder disputes, and SEC, FINRA and state regulatory proceedings. In
addition, Pham co-chairs Fredrikson’s Sports & Entertainment Group.

Pham is involved in several of Fredrikson’s pro bono initiatives and is a volunteer
attorney for YouthLink, Hennepin County Housing Court Project and Children’s Law
Center of Minnesota. Pham is also a former board member of Twin Cities Diversity in
Practice and is actively involved with the Young Lawyers Group.

Fredrikson & Byron is a 275-attorney law firm based in Minneapolis, with offices in
Bismarck, Des Moines, Fargo, St. Paul, Saltillo, Mexico, and Shanghai, China.
Fredrikson & Byron has a reputation as the firm “where law and business meet”. Our
attorneys bring business acumen and entrepreneurial thinking to work with clients,
and operate as business advisors and strategic partners, as well as legal counselors.
More information about the firm is available at www.fredlaw.com. Follow us
on LinkedIn and on Twitter @FredriksonLaw.
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